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Ottawa, July 27, 1915.

Sir,-

Refering is your letter of the 9th instant

(Fils No. [427]029-23) relative to certain vouchers returned

to you which you state you are unable to complete until

after the annuity payment, I beg to state that Nr.

Inspector Bunn has been instructed to remain at Norway

House after the paysents and see that these vouchers are

Vot in proper shape.

Mr. Dunn has also been requested to assist

to make out the vouchers accounting for the advance of

$4650.00 made to you for freighting and general expenses.

as per letter of the Ist June last (File Ä27,036-23).

In that letter you were requested to forward

a complete statement of the disbursements made by you on

account of this advance before leaving for the annuity

payments, but up to date, no statement has come to hand.

Mr. Bunn has been requested to see that these

wouchers are brought down to date before leaving Normy House

and to bring them with him to Zinnipeg for transmission to

the Department.

Your obedient servant,

to Mr Leetewart, Esq..1. 0.

dian Agent,

Aest, Deputy and Secretary.Norway House,

Man.
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